
Welcome Home Ministries – Africa May 2007 

“To Love, Care, and Pray Destitute Babies Back to Health, or into Jesus Loving Arms.”      
 

PREEMIE HOUSE (11)  Ben,  Grace (C Palsy- day care), James, Jeane, Jema, Joyce, Julie, Luke, Naomi, Nathan, Victor.       

 BABY HOUSE (18)  Adam, Allan, Daniel, Emmanuel, Grace, Isaac, Jaqueline (Jackie), Jeremiah Moses, John, Joshua Angelo, Margaret, 

Melissa, Mercy, Patricia, Paul, Precious, Timothy, Veronica Rose                   TODDLER HOUSE (35) Agnes, Allan, Amos, Andrew Okirior, 
Andrew Otto, Becky, Billy, Brian, David, Elizaphan, Emmanuel, Hayley, Jeremiah Tenuwa, Jeremiah, Jesse, Jonah, Jonathan, Joshua Menya, 
Joshua,  Lawrence,  Linda,  Lukas, Noah, Paul, Peter, Pius, Rachel Mukisa, Rachel, Richard, Rosie, Sarah, Shammah, William, Wilson, Zachariah.   
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Mary Clair healthy and happy at home. 

Mik (from England) with the toddlers 

 

Amos & Linda arrive at Los Angeles 

 The slide is a new toy to help keep the 
children and mums busy. 
 

ps. the date on the photos s/b 2007, not 2006 
 

 

Dear Welcome Home Friends & Family, 

We apologize for the delay of this newsletter – 
we returned from Uganda very sick – a bad cold 
that we caught from the children. 

April was a very busy month for Welcome Home 
with additional volunteers - Mik & Sue (a return 
for her) and Aubrey & Karen from Britain for the 
first two weeks and Annemie and Alibert on a 
return visit with Patricia from The Netherlands 
for the last two weeks. And from the US, Russell 
joined Mandy for the whole month. All bearing 
wonderful, much needed gifts for the home. 

The children loved the extra attention from all 
the volunteers. It is a great place to pour out a 
lot of love. Many children are very needy of a lot 
of extra love and attention because of the rough 
start they have had to life.  

It was a month of busy times for our builder as 
he had the task of building the slide, “taxi”, 
swings and balance bar for the children to help 
keep them stimulated and occupied. 

We so deeply appreciate the gifts from the peo-
ple of England (property expenses) and Holland 
(new fridges, essential supplies, & toys from a 
group of school children as well). 

Young Jeremiah went home to the village to a 
very happy Grandma and Uncle. 

Amos and Linda both 4 years old are now 
adopted and living in California with their new 
family, after a busy court month for them  

Baby Julie is being adopted by a Ugandan fam-
ily from Kampala 

It was time to surprise check on the children 
who had recently returned home to their vil-
lages. It is with great joy we can report that Lora, 
Lisa and Lois are thriving at home with their 
mother and 3 brothers. Mother is doing well in 
her business ventures and is soon to have an-
other baby 

Hope is also doing very well at home with his 
father and Aunt. They are also still working their 
business to help with the family income. 

We sadly bid farewell to volunteers Karen (USA) 
and Famke (Holland).  We thank them very 
much for their loving service. 

Thank you so much for caring 

Your Welcome Home FaYour Welcome Home FaYour Welcome Home FaYour Welcome Home Fammmmilyilyilyily    

 
A little girl (brain damaged - Malaria) 
gets a wheel chair. 

 
Our “taxi” squeezes in 15 to 20 riders.  

Lora ,Lisa & Lois thriving in the village 

Steven & brother - to the eye specialist. 


